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November 1, 2016 
 
VIA RESS AND OVERNIGHT COURIER 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: EB-2016-0152 – Ontario Power Generation Inc. 2017-2021 Payment Amounts 
Application – Responses to Interrogatories 

Attached please find OPG’s remaining responses to interrogatories from OEB staff and 
intervenors in EB-2016-0152. The responses are sorted by issue and within each issue by 
party. OPG has submitted these documents through the Regulatory Electronic Submissions 
System and is providing twelve (12) paper copies. An electronic copy (USB stick) of all 
interrogatory responses is provided with this letter. This material will also be available on OPG’s 
website at www.opg.com by November 3, 2016. 
 
Because of the large size of the files, OPG is unable to email the files to intervenors. An 
electronic copy (USB stick) of all interrogatory responses will be couriered to intevenors.  
 
Certain documents within the remaining IR responses filed today contain confidential 
information. Under separate cover, and in accordance with the Ontario Energy Board’s Rules of 
Practice and Procedure and Practice Direction on Confidential Filings, OPG requests 
confidential treatment of this information.  
 
OPG brings to your attention that documents with or without redactions that OPG is filing 
publically in response to interrogatories are non-confidential. This is regardless of whether the 
documents themselves may be otherwise marked as “Confidential” or “OPG Confidential”. Such 
notations would have been applicable at a prior time in the history of the document. 
  
 
  

Barbara Reuber 
Regulatory Affairs 
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In addition to the remaining interrogatory responses as set out in Attachment 1 to OPG’s letter 
of October 26, 2016, the responses filed today include Ex. L-4.3-20 VECC 16 (missing from 
responses submitted on October 26, 2016); Ex. L-4.3-2 AMPCO 85 Attachment 1 (the wrong file 
was submitted on October 26); Ex. L-4.3-1 Staff 73 Attachment 7 (updated to redact confidential 
information); Ex. L-6.5-1 Staff 118 (updated to correct a numerical error); and Ex. L-11.7 Staff 
271 (missing from responses submitted on October 26, 2016). 
 
 If you have any questions regarding this submission, please contact me at 416-592-5419.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
Barbara Reuber 
 
cc: Carlton Mathias (OPG) via e-mail 
 Charles Keizer (Torys) via e-mail 
 Crawford Smith (Torys) via e-mail 
 
 


